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In maths we have focused on counting in 3s.  The children have found this a little tricky at 

times, but have shown great perseverance.  They are becoming more independent and are 

remembering to use the resources and skills taught in class to help them progress.  

In English, the children have enjoyed looking at our class text ‘Around the World in Eighty 

Days’.  We have been talking about nouns and discussing how we can make them more 

interesting by adding an adjective to turn it into a noun phrase.  They have looked at the 

character of Phileas Fogg and written a character description trying to include noun phrases.  

Art has seen the children exploring the work of George Seurat and the technique of 

pointillism.  They are beginning to master the art of pointillism producing some great pieces. 

 

 

   

 

 

 

For your information 

Wednesday 9th October – Slimbridge WWT trip.  Please can children bring a pair of welly 

boots and a change of clothes, as we are hoping to visit Welly Boot Land where they may get 

wet. 

PE will take place on Wednesday afternoons and Friday mornings.  Please can you ensure your 

child has a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and sign/initial to say 

you have read with them.          

Thank you for your prompt return of homework.    


